FROM: John Davidson
SENT: Mon 3/9/2009 12:31 PM
RE: Concurrence request for NELC 597.01

Ron,

I note in the description on the link that Film Studies is only to be notified about this course: thus, it seems that our concurrence is not being sought.  If my impression is incorrect, here would be the Film Studies response:

Film Studies has no objection to this course being approved.  It does not, however, concentrate

on the cinematic in  a way that would make it eligible for consideration as an elective in the Film

Studies major.  [All approved university courses are potentially eligible to be included in the Focus 
Area portion of our major – this one would be no exception.]  The offering unit may submit a copy 
of the syllabus and a rationale to the Film Studies office (4112 Smith Lab) if it would like NELC 
597.01 considered for inclusion in the Film Studies minor lists.  The Interdisciplinary Film Studies 
Committee would make a determination on that following a review.

Please let me know if there is more that is necessary.  

Best,

John  E. Davidson, Director

OSU Film Studies Program

Associate Professor in Germanic L&L

